
February 13, 2023 BOE Report

Student-led Parent/Teacher Conferences
Our student-led parent/teacher conferences continue to be
valuable to both our students and their families! In addition to
this being a great opportunity for our students to have
conversations with their parents about their futures, we also
had a great opportunity to showcase the welcoming, helpful
environment our staff has created at SHS. Along with
encouraging parents to attend our spring conferences,
student-led conferences allow students to use their IPS to take
ownership of their learning, reflect on their progress, and take
pride in their success. All while having a conversation with
their parents that they may or may not be able to take the time
for at home. Certainly worthwhile, in my opinion.

Academic Recognition
At our academic recognition program on January 17, we saw well over 60% of our students being
recognized for being on the honor roll or achievement on the WorkKeys assessment, including several
first-timers! Thank you to Mrs. Evans, for her work to make this meaningful for our students!

Hosting 3A Regional Wrestling
We are thrilled to be able to host 3A Regional Wrestling on
Saturday, February 18 at Sabetha High School. This is an
all-day event that will bring 16 area teams along with their
coaches, parents and fans to our school and community.
Thank you to Mr. Burger for applying with KSHSAA for
this event and to all of the workers we will need to make this
a great day for the student-athletes. Thank you also to our
coaches for committing time and efforts to, not only
improve student-athletes performance, but also to their
resiliency, responsibility, and commitment to their team - a
cause bigger than themselves. Congratulations on your
successes and thank you for your care for our students.

Community Thank You!!
Thank you to our parents and community for providing support to our students in many ways, including:
our Top Jay award program, providing meals for our athletes, providing snacks for teachers on meeting
days, providing guest speakers in our classrooms, providing professional learning experience
opportunities for our students, and much more!! It is an honor and joy to work together with such a great
team for the best of our students.



You are cordially invited to any or all of the upcoming Events:

● 2/14 BB vs. Perry 4:30
● 2/18 3A Regional Boys Wrestling @ SHS 9:00 am
● 2/13 JV BB Tournament @ NC
● 2/21 BB vs. Hiawatha (Senior Night) 4:30
● 2/22-2/25 3A Girls & Boys State Wrestling
● 2/25 Sophomore Parent Meeting 8:00 am
● 2/27-3/4 3A Sub-State Basketball @ Marysville
● 3/1 Big 7 League Forensics @ SHS 12:00
● 3/2 HCC Western Center Career Fair
● 3/4 Junior Parent Meeting 8:00 am
● 3/8-3/11 3A State Basketball @ Hutchinson

Respectfully,

Nathan Bauman
Sabetha High School Principal

It's a GREAT day to be a BLUEJAY!!


